
 

 

 

Request for Qualifications 

Parks and Recreation  

 

The Cullman County Commission is now requesting qualifications from design 

professionals/architectural firms to provide federal grant application services as well as 

master and strategic planning, design, surveying, and inspection services should a grant 

project be funded for the County Parks and Recreation Department. This request will be 

effective through December 2025. Factors to be considered in the award of this contract 

will include: Overall qualifications of the firm (35 points), Experience of the firm in 

developing & implementing federal grant projects for Parks and Recreation facilities (35 

points), and Qualifications of specific personnel to be assigned to the project (30 points).  

Proposals should be submitted to the Cullman County Commission Attn: John Bullard, 

County Administrator 500 2nd Avenue SW Room 105 Cullman, Alabama 35055.   To be 

considered, proposals must be delivered to the Cullman County Commission by 10:00 AM 

on June 15th 2023  

 

 

Jeff Clemons, Chairman 

 

             

 

INSTRUCTIONS TO NEWSPAPER:  The above item is to be placed in the legal notice 

section of the Cullman Times only one time in the Tuesday May 23rd, edition.  An affidavit 

of publication is required and should be forwarded along with an invoice to: 

 

Cullman County Commission 

500 2nd Avenue SW Room 105 

Cullman, AL 35055 

Attn.:  John Bullard 

 
 

 


